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Good evening City Council members and City Staff,

 

My name is Lillian L. Street, I am a resident in District 2.

This comment is directed toward item 10 regarding street repair within the Measure A LPP. I am
excited that we have an opportunity to fix up our streets. Given the discretionary nature of the
funding I have to lean on the old adage, ‘sometimes the squeaky wheel gets the grease.’ So, allow
me to squeak on behalf of the need for street maintenance on Laurel and Maple especially between
H all the way down to O.

I want to bring your attention to my neighborhood because while there are many alleyways and
streets that need desperate attention throughout the city, it is in this area where sprucing up may
prove to be fruitful in a multitude of ways including increased public safety. Now, while I don’t
believe there is a direct link from potholes to crime I do know there is a correlation between the way
people feel about where they live and how they treat it and those who live there with them

Making Laurel and Maple streets safer for traffic, cyclists, and pedestrians will have a great effect on
the morale of the neighborhoods therein. Improving the look and safety of an area will increase the
pride of the residents. We have a lot to be proud of already from the locally owned gas station and
shops, to Thompson Park which was revamped by our very own residents.

Please send focused efforts into improving the streets of Laurel and Maple so that we can have even
more Lompoc Pride!

Thank you J

 

Lillian L. Street
Civil Investigator
Mental Health and Conservatorships
Office of the Public Defender,
Santa Barbara County
Phone (805) 737-7769
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